
 

 

 

May 21, 2024 
 
 
To All Interested Parties, 

 

 
RE: PRIMARY SEDIMENTATION TANK UPGRADES (40103) 
 Expression of Interest on Site Visit 
  Our File 0029.372-371  

 

 

The Resort Municipality of Whistler (RMOW) is requesting expressions of interest to attend a site visit at the 
wastewater treatment plant for June 19th, 2024 with regards to upgrades on its four primary sedimentation tanks 
(PSTs). The nature of the upgrades concerns replacing or refurbishing elements of the primary sedimentation 
mechanism, including the chain and flight shafts. The site visit will be at no cost to the Owner. For the site visit, 
Primary Sedimentation Tank No. 2 (PST-2) will be drained and cleaned for review Kerr Wood Leidal Associates 
Ltd. as well as by interested parties through response to this call. Any manufacturer, vendor, supplier or 
contractor interested in attending site and reviewing the PST-2 equipment must provide written expression of 
interest to the email address provided by no later than Tuesday June 11th, 2024. Safety shoes, high visibility vests 
and hard hats will be required by all attending site. 

 
SITE VISIT DETAILS 
Location: 1135 Cheakamus Lake Road, Whistler BC, V0N 1B1 
Date: 10:00 AM June 19th  
Contact 1: pmarkin@kwl.ca 
Contact 2: mblattner@whistler.ca 
Deadline: 5:00 PM June 7th  

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

KERR WOOD LEIDAL ASSOCIATES LTD. 

 

 

 

Paul Markin, P.L.Eng., M.A.Sc. 

Project Engineer 

 
 


